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Worthington, Amber

From: Marie Winters <marie.winters@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 1:36 PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: [External] Re: 16A-4953 Naturopathic Doctors Draft Annex and ANFR - State Board of Medicine
Attachments: MWinters - ND Regs_DraftAnnexResponse.pdf

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown senders. To 
report suspicious email, use the Report Phishing button in Outlook.  

Dear Ms. Walter,  
 
Please see my attached response to the latest draft annex of the regulation on naturopathic doctors. 
 
Thank you so much for your work on this matter. 
 
Best, 
 
Marie Winters ND, FABNO 
 
On Tue, Jun 6, 2023 at 2:10 PM ST, RegulatoryCounsel <RA‐STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov> wrote: 

Dear Stakeholders and Commentors: 

  

            Attached for your review is a draft Annex of the regulation on Naturopathic Doctors and a copy of the
ANFR which was published on June 3, 2023, at 53 Pa. B. 2961, in the Pennsylvania Bulletin, requesting 
additional public comment within 30 days (or by July 3, 2023), and discussed at the State Board of Medicine
(Board) meeting on  April 18, 2023.   

  

In order for the Board to solicit meaningful public input, the Board desires your comments on this
draft.  Please e-mail your comments to me, no later than July 3, 2023, so that they can be forwarded to the Board
for consideration at its July 18, 2023, meeting. 

                                                 

                                                                        Sincerely, 

  

                                                                        /s/ SHANA M. WALTER 

  

Shana M. Walter, Counsel 
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State Board of Medicine 

  

SMW 

Enclosure 

  

cc:       Saiyad Ali, Board Administrator, State Board of Medicine 

Mark R. Zogby, Esquire, Prosecution Division 

  

 
 
 
‐‐  

__________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Marie Winters ND, FABNO (she/her) 
 
My ND, Integrative Health 
Adjunct Professor, University of Western States 
(215) 313-4114 
my-nd-org 
____________________________________________________ 

PRIVACY/CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
 
This message and any included attachments contains private and confidential information and is intended for recipients of 
the My ND Integrative Health only. If you have received this e-mail in error, 
please notify marie.winters@gmail.com immediately and delete all information without reading or saving anything to any 
storage device. If you are the intended recipient(s) you will need to secure the contents of such confidential and private 
materials, as pertaining to the HIPAA Privacy guidelines, and understand that unauthorized sharing or distribution is 
strictly prohibited. Be aware that Internet communications may not be guaranteed secure or error-free. 
 
DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this email is for the sole purpose of being informative. This information is not 
and should not be used or relied upon as medical advice. 
 
Always seek the advice of your physician, nurse or other qualified health care provider before you undergo any treatment, 
take any medication, supplements or other nutritional support, or for answers to any questions you may have regarding a 
medical condition.  
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